
From: Dembowski, Wendy <Wendy.Dembowski@monster.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/14/2014 6:02:25 PM
Subject: RSVP - SC Economic Briefing

Good evening, Katherine,

I am so glad we had the chance to speak this afternoon. As we discussed, the intended invitee, Jeremy Curley,
Director of Global Services, is no longer with Monster. However, I agree with you that it will be beneficial for Monster 
to attend the event. I will be attending as the Monster representative.

Thank you for extending the invitation and I look forward to the event.

Kindest regards,
Wendy Dembowski

Wendy Dembowski | Human Resources Business Partner, Monster-Florence

Wendy.Dembowski@monster.com | T : 843-773-3630 | F : 843-773-3445 | F : 
978-703-5524

MONSTER 2701 Alex Lee Blvd, Florence, SC

monster
Build your professional network on Facebook with BeKnawn™, from Monster’ .
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NOTICE:

This message, and any attachments, contain(s) information that may be confidential or protected by privilege from disclosure 
and is intended only for the individual or entity named above. No one else may disclose, copy, distribute or use the contents of 
this message for any purpose. Its unauthorized use, dissemination or duplication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If 
you receive this message in error or you otherwise are not an authorized recipient, please immediately delete the message and 
any attachments and notify the sender.
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